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The Parish Charity continues to remain in a good financial position and over the last 12 months has 

been able to help individuals with specific financial support needed and organisations that can in 

turn support others. 

Whilst you will appreciate all information is confidential in relation to the requests the charity deals 

with, we can advise that over the years we have helped with a wide range of support from basic 

living needs, health & wellbeing costs incurred, temporary financial support following a change in 

circumstances to name just a few. 

The Parish charity continues to work closely with organisations in the village such as the school & the 

church to identify areas we can help in and also welcomes any dialogue with individuals or those 

helping them to see if we can assist further. 

 

  


